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Information And Communication Technology Tools In Learning:Computers 

 
Information Communication technology tools contribute to high quality learn. 

Since they have potential to increase students motivation connect students to 

many information sources support active in class and out class learning 

environment .In all countries  ,teachers had to develop new skills while ,in many 

countries, the students are often far more advanced than their teachers in the 

skills of using smart boards, smart phones, I pads and laptops .The main 

advantages to take ICT classes for students to improve learning skills . 

The activities carried out through Digital and inter active tools increase students 

concentration and therefore they assimilate concept more quickly enhancing 

learning. This type of tools involves students in more practical learning with the 

aim of reinforcing what they have learnt. 

The  Department of Computer science and application also used PPT/ICT for 

effective teaching in the class room and gain knowledge to the students 
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Academicyear2019-20 

 

S.NO DATE CLASS ICTTOOL TOPICSCOVERED 
NO.OF 

STUDENTS 
ATTENDED 

1 4-7-2019 III BCOM CA Power point 
presentation 

 Input Devices 
20 

2 5-7-2019 II BCOM CA Power point 
presentation 

     
     DDL Commands 23 

3 10-7-2019 IBCOM CA Power point 
presentation 

C language 
Basics 25 

4 18-7-2019 III BCOM CA Power point 
presentation 

Ecommrece 
advantages 

20 

5 2-8-2019 II BCOM CA Power point 
presentation 

Normalisation 
24 

6 20-8-2019 IBCOM CA Power point 
presentation 

Generations of 
computer 18 

 

 

 



 

Academicyear2021-22 

 

S.NO DATE CLASS ICTTOOL TOPICSCOVERED 
NO.OF 

STUDENTS 
ATTENDED 

1 11-8-2021 IBCOM CA Power point 
presentation 

Operators in C 20 

2 14-8-2020 II BCOM CA Power point 
presentation 

Pointers 18 

3 20-8-2020  I MPCS Power point 
presentation 

Conditional 
Statement 

18 

4 10-9-2020 III BCOM CA Power point 
presentation 

Conditional 
Statement 

22 

5 21-9-2020 II BCOM CA Power point 
presentation 

HTML,XML 21 

6 19-10-2020 III BCOM CA Power point 
presentation 

E Marketing 
Techniques 

28 

 

 



Academicyear2022-23 

 

S.NO DATE CLASS ICTTOOL TOPICSCOVERED 
NO.OF 

STUDEN
TS 

ATTENDED 

1 8-8-2022 II MPCS Power point 
presentation 

Inheritance  15 

2 12-8-2022 II BCOM CA Power point 

presentation Dml commands 
28 

3 11-11-2022 III BCOM CA Power point 

presentation 
Online shoping 

25 

4 16-11-2022 IBCOM CA Power point 

presentation 
Ms word 

20 

5 04-04-2023 I MPCS  Power point 

presentation 
C language  Basic 

Concept 

18 

 

 

 



Academicyear2023-24 

 

S.NO DATE CLASS ICTTOOL TOPICSCOVERED 
NO.OF 

STUDENTS 
ATTENDED 

1 8-8-2023 III MPCS Power point 
presentation 

Applet  10 

2 12-8-2023 II MPCS Power point 
presentation 

Control Structure 
10 

4 5-9-2023 III BCOM CA Power point 
presentation 

Normal Forms 
15 

5 9-9-2023 II BCOM CA Power point 
presentation 

SQL operators  15 

6 10-10-2023 I BCOM CA Power point 
presentation 

C Datatypes 
20 

  

 

 

 



Academicyear2024-25 

 

S.NO DATE CLASS ICTTOOL TOPICSCOVERED 
NO.OF 

STUDENTS 
ATTENDED 

1 17-08-2024 III MPCS Power point 
presentation 

Applet  10 

4 01-10-2024 III BCOM CA Power point 
presentation 

E commerce  
15 

5 15-10-2024 II BCOM CA Power point 
presentation 

SQL operators  16 

6 13-11-2024 I BCOM CA Power point 
presentation 

C Data types 
20 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 



Academic year 2024-25 

S.NO DATE CLASS ICTTOOL TOPICSCOVERED 
NO.OF 

STUDENTS 
ATTENDED 

1 05-02-2025 III BCOM CA Power point 
presentation 

Categories of cyber 
crime  

15 

2 15-02-2025 II BCOM CA Power point 
presentation 

Web Technology 13 

 

 

 


